
The Third Generation Assumes Leadership at Totten Tubes, Inc. 
 
The baton has been passed! In January 2017, the third generation ("G3") of Totten Tubes, Inc. assumed 
leadership of the company. This comes 61 years after the company was founded by Marvin Totten in 
1955. 
 
Previously, the second generation of Totten Tubes ran the company after Marv retired in 1975. During 
those years, brothers Dave Totten was President; Jeff Totten was Vice President and in 1976, Tracy 
Totten joined the company becoming Sales Manager. In 2006, Tracy Totten was elected President. 
 

In a symbolic gesture at his retirement party on 
December 3, 2016, Tracy, as last of the G2 active 
employees, passed a chrome-plated steel tube 
baton inscribed with “G-2 to G-3, 12/3/16” to 
each of the four G3 employees.  
 
Now the third generation is at the helm with Greg 
Totten, President CEO; Kim Totten, Financial 
Analyst; Mike Totten, Sales; and Paul Totten, 
President COO. 
 
Collectively, the third generation has over 82 

years working experience at Totten Tubes. They are focused on the company vision and strengthening 
family relationships. Their hope is to pass Totten Tubes to the G4s. 
 

North American Steel Alliance, NASA thanks Totten Tubes’ second generation leadership for their 

participation and contributions to our organization since joining in 2011.  Totten Tubes has reaped 

benefits from their high level of participation but has also been proactive in “giving back” to the co-op 

with their input, ideas and support.  There is ample indication that Greg, Kim, Mike and Paul will 

continue to participate at the levels set by the generation of leadership preceding them.  

 

 

http://www.steelalliance.com/

